
Dear US National Forest Service Staff, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide my feedback as part of Midas Gold Idaho's public 

permitting process. 

 

I appreciate your time and thoughtfulness. The USFS has provided plenty of tools to review the DEIS 

and make commenting within the timeframe possible. For the reasons I stated in my letter above, 

please permit the Stibnite Gold Project using alternative 2 and let Idahoans see the benefits of this 

important project. 

 

Midas Gold Idaho wants to invest $1 billion in our state, bring more than 1,000 jobs to rural Idaho 

and still provide access to Idaho's public lands. This is the type of project our state needs. And with 

the coronavirus, we need it now more than ever. The USFS has provided sufficient time to review 

the document and provide comments. It is time to move forward. I highly encourage the U.S. Forest 

Service to pick alternative 2 as the preferred alternative for the Stibnite Gold Project. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Name: Dianna K Kuykendall 


